
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Charlie Clark <cclark@hiltonheadisland.org>

Date: 9/14/2016 11:17:51 AM
Subject: RE: okay with posting

Great! Thank you for your generosity.  The pictures have made us all smile! It’s nice to make someone’s dreams come 
true.
 
Richele
 
From: Charlie Clark [mailto:cclark@hiltonheadisland.org] 

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 11:13 AM

To: Taylor, Richele

Subject: RE: okay with posting
 
Richele – Fine by me.  It was something done personally by my family.  Feel free to mention Hilton Head but not done 
as a chamber initiative.
 
Such a sweet, sweet boy.  His smile was amazing on that go cart!  Worth every mile to Columbia.
 
Thanks again for helping to make it happen!
 
Regards,
 
Charlie
 
From: Taylor, Richele [mailto:RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 11:10 AM

To: Charlie Clark <cclark@hiltonheadisland.org>

Subject: okay with posting
 
Charlie,
 
Are you okay if we post the picture of the go cart and give you a shout out? Would that be you or an organization 
(Chamber)?
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
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